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This Week’s Dazzling Dotties! 
 

 

This wonderful bunch were chosen by 
their teachers this week for several 
reasons including being determined, 
working extra hard, always striving for 
success and being kind – one of my 
favourite words! 

 

What have we been up to…? 

This week we missed Year 6 while they were busy having a fabulous week in Arthog, Wales. No doubt 

you saw the amazing photos of their visit on our Facebook page! A huge thank you to all the staff who 

gave up their time to ensure this wonderful visit could take place: Mrs Melville, Miss Jobe, Mr Furey, Mr 

Abbott and a special thank you to Mr Williams for supporting too. Those who could not attend had a 

fantastic week in school with their own Arthog day, canoeing, spending time in our own local great 

outdoors on the nature reserve and even taking a trip to the café!  

Dothill Cup: Mrs Jobe asked, ‘Could I please nominate 5F for the class award this week? They have all 
been so welcoming and respectful when having me teach their class. They are all super enthusiastic and 
wonderfully engaged with their learning. They really are an excellent class, and I've enjoyed every 
moment of teaching them this week.’ 

Not only this, but she felt she needed to make two nominations this week as well. Year 5 really did step 
up without Y6 in school this week! 

  

Attendance  
Wow! This week we have six classes all at 96% - well done to 1D, 1G, 2S, 3B, 3J and 4RL.  You have been 

in school living the Dothill values and learning lots of intersting facts and life skills.  

Remember, being in school, on time, each day, is the best way to ensure your child makes good progress. 
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Contact school on 01952 386870 or 

by email on dothill@taw.org.uk  

Don’t forget to check the school website for regular updates. 

www.dothillprimaryschool.co.uk  

Check out our Facebook page: Dothill Primary School, Telford 

07.02.25 

mailto:dothill@taw.org.uk
http://www.dothillprimaryschool.co.uk/


Dates for your diary  

11.2.25  Year 4 Trip – Telford Town Centre  
13.2.25  Year 3 Trip – Telford Town Centre 
14.2.25  Break up for half term 
24.2.25  Return to school 
3-4.3.25  Parent Consultations  
5.3.25               Year 4 Trip – Legoland Discovery  
6.3.25               Year 3 Trip – Legoland Discovery 
6.3.25               World Book Day (more info to follow) 
11.4.25  Break up for Easter  
28.4.25  Summer Term begins 

Ready 

Respectful 

Safe 

BE  YOUR  BEST 
 
 

Lateness  

Don’t let your child miss out! If you have any concerns or worries about being late and we can 

support, then please get in touch        Mrs Sturmey and Miss Thornhill are always happy to listen. 

What you can do: 
 Have a regular routine for the start of each day. 

 Help your child get their clothes and equipment ready before they go to bed. 

 Set a reasonable bedtime to make sure they get enough sleep. 

Get your child to school on time. If they are late: 
 They may have a bad start to the day. 

 They miss out on important learning, which could affect their achievement. 

 They don’t have the social time to settle into class. 

 It can be embarrassing for them. 

 They may disrupt the learning of the rest of the class. 

 

                       


